
 

 

 

As 2019 draws to a close I reflect on the busy year it has been. 

Financially we are in a good place with our books audited during the year and 

we are happy with where we are, you will hear more from the treasurer on 

this. 

This year we have also provided Credit card payment facilities for members 

and many have made use of this. 

We will again use this facility in 2020. 

Most Institutions have paid membership fees for 2020 and only a few 

institutions to pay.  They have had reminders and will get another reminder in 

December. 

 We started the year as sponsors for #anewreality at Griffith University. This 

was a meeting for practitioners and was successful. Look out for this in January 

2020. 

ACODE 78 at the University of Tasmania was next on the calendar and again 

the conversations and networking were very engaging. 

We then went to Wollongong for THETA the biennial event that we host along 

with CAUDIT and CAUL. This year we had over 600 registrations a credit to the 

organising committees. 

Our next meeting ACODE 79 was an online event over 2 weeks. Those that 

participated were very engaged with great presentations from Prof Mark 



Brown, Prof Laura Czerniewicz, Prof Som Naidu, Emeritus Prof Beverley Oliver, 

Prof George Veletsianos, Prof Richard Vella. 

The ACODE LTLI in Mooloolaba was the largest ever hosted by ACODE with 49 

Participants that worked very hard during the 5 day intensive. 

 

A reminder that we are always on the lookout for articles/photos to populate 

the Learning Spaces pages on the website.  If you haven’t already checked 

them out follow this link:   

https://www.acode.edu.au/course/view.php?id=28&section=1  
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